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CHERRY CREEK PROJECT WATER AUTHORITY 
NOTICE OF NOVEMBER 18, 2015 MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the CHERRY CREEK 
PROJECT WATER AUTHORITY, has CANCELLED the regular meeting scheduled for 
November 18, 2015, at 9:00 a.m. at Mulhern MRE, Inc., 2 Inverness Dive East, Suite 200, 
Englewood, Colorado. 

    BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 
    CHERRY CREEK PROJECT WATER AUTHORITY 
     
    By:  /s/  Steve Witter 
              President 
  
 

Dated: November 10, 2015 

 


